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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2024 8:11 AM
To: Eaton, John M - DNR; Hoffman, Robert A - DNR
Subject: Commercial Recycling Corporation out fall sampling results

Good morning, John, and Robert.  Yesterday, I met with my supervisor, Chris Saari, and hydro-coordinator, John Sager to 
discuss the ouƞall sampling results for the Commercial Recycling property (F/K/A Doberstein Lumber and Fence, BRRTS # 
02-61-000488).  Wisconsin AdministraƟve Code chapter NR 140 groundwater standards do not apply to ouƞall 
samples.  However, the results looked good and did not indicate any cause for concern or acƟon from the R&R 
Program.   Also, the invesƟgaƟon and remediaƟon performed at the former Doberstein Lumber and Fence site was not 
in the area(s) of the suspected wetland fill. If you have any further quesƟons, please feel free to contact me.   
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Cell Phone: (715) 360-1966 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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